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DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE

NOTICE

To:  All Insurance Companies Licensed to Write Insurance in Nebraska
From: Eric Dunning, Director of Insurance
Date: July 28, 2021

RE:  Approved Filings Including Contact Address for Department of Insurance

The Department has moved twice in the last three years. It has come to the Department's
attention that some insurers may be providing an old address to insureds in required filings
and notices. Please review approved products to ensure they reflect the correct mailing
address. The Department’s permanent address, effective May 24, is as follows:

Physical Address

Nebraska Department of Insurance
1526 K Street, Suite 200

Lincoln, Nebraska 68508

Mailing Address
PO Box 82089
Lincoln, Nebraska 68501-2089

If products filed with the Department include an old address, insurers are instructed to simply
update that address as soon as possible. It is not required to be refiled in SERFF.

As part of the claim denial process, insurers are sometimes required to provide insureds the
Department’s contact information. Please ensure that claims processing systems and forms
are updated to reflect the correct address for the Department.
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